
Dates  to remember: 

12th Sept—Clubs start 

13th Sept—Forest School  

(Year 1) 

13th Sept—Food and Nutrition 

(Year 2)  

14th Sept—Swimming  (Year 6) 

14th—- First Dance lesson 

(Amber) 

16th—17th Sept—Year 6 

Residential 

12th Sept— Reception to start 

28th Sept—School photos 

18th October—BMX workshop 

21st October—INSET day (no 

school) 

24th—28th Oct—Half term 

31st Oct—Back to school 
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Attendance 

It is vital that, when your child is well they  

make every school minute count.  Please can 

you  ensure that your child is in school and on 

time everyday.  

They should arrive between 8.30 and 8.50 in 

the morning. 

Government departments track school 

attendance figures. It is considered that 

attendance of 90% or below is persistent 

absence which will be closely monitored by 

school staff.   

Langham Village School have a whole school 

attendance target which is 95%. 

 If your child is unwell and you are unsure 

whether to send them to school, contact 

the office to seek advice.  

 Avoid taking any holidays during term 

times. 

 Keep up to date with what % attendance 

your child has so that you know if they 

are at risk of persistent absence, office 

staff can provide this for you and it will 

be reported to you at the end of the 

year. 

 Speak to school staff with any concerns. 

Talk to your child about the importance of 

them being in school and let them know how 

important you feel it is. 

You will receive the attendance letter  from 

the local authority this week, this outlines the 

procedures for fixed penalty notices. 

Thank you for your support. 

After School Clubs 

Mon— Art Club (Amber, Quartz, Jet) 

Tue—Multi Sports (Amber, Quartz, Jet) 

Wed— Lego club (Amber, Quartz, Jet) 

Wed— Football (Quartz and Jet) 

Thurs— Football  (Amber) 

Welcome back to 

school! 

We hope you have had a 

wonderful summer.  

It is lovely to see all the 

children back and ready to 

learn.  

This half term Jet Class are 

learning about the United 

Kingdom, Quartz are 

studying the Countries of 

the World and Amber are 

learning about ‘Our 

Wonderful World’. Look out 

for the curriculum leaflets 

coming soon with details 

about all our learning. 

PE Days 

Monday and Friday  

Children should come to school 

in PE kit  

PE Kit 

White or royal blue T shirt, black 

shorts 

or 

Black or navy track suit 

Trainers 

 

Forest Schools 

Each Year group will take part in Forest Schools this year for 

half a term. Year 1 are first then Year 4,3,2,5 and Year 6 in the 

last half term. 



 

 agree 
% 

disa-
gree 
% 

Don’t 
know % 

My child enjoys school. 96 2 2 

My child feels safe at school. 98 2 0 
I feel welcomed when I contact the school. 98 2 0 

The school has a happy atmosphere. 94 4 2 

The school helps parents to play an active role in school life. 94 6 0 

Members of staff are accessible and approachable. 96 4 0 

I am given ways in which I can help my child’s education. 92 4 4 

I know how to contact a member of the school Governing body if I need to. 85 5 10 

I am given sufficient information about the schools policies and plans. 94 6 0 

I am given information about social and fundraising events at school. 98 2 0 

I am given sufficient information about what my child is learning. 98 0 2 

I feel that the school has appropriate expectations of my child. 94 6 0 

I am kept informed of my child’s progress and achievements. 96 4 0 

The school system of rewards is effective. 96 2 2 

The school deals with inappropriate behaviour effectively. 89 2 9 

My child is confident that there is an adult that they can talk to at school. 91 4 5 

I feel the school is a place where everyone is valued. 94 6 0 

Information about our Governors can be 

found here: 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/

governors/ 

Our Governors are: 

Tom Dye (Chair) 

Maggie Broad  

Kate Jackson 

Harriet Clark 

Jo Green 

Chris Carroll 

Emma Childs 

Polly Kossowicz 
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For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/ 

Results of the Parent Survey 2022 (Thank you—we had 47 replies) 

Your views will help us to write the School Improvement and Development Plan for this academic year.  

School Meals 

School meals cost £2.30 per 

day for Years 3,4,5 and 6 

These should be paid by the 

end of each week by cash or 

cheque. 

Many thanks 
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